
 CITY OF BEDFORD 

 Charter Review Commission 

 Organizational Meeting 

 March 14, 2022 - 6:00 PM 

 Mayor Stan Koci called the meeting to order and welcomed all members. Member introductions 

 were made; Cindy Klement (Mayor), Anthony Longino-Thomas (Mayor), Ken Robinson (Ward1), 

 Penny Wood (Ward 2), Scott McKenzie (Ward 3), Marilyn Trzeciak (Ward 4), Trish Duncan 

 (Ward 5), Ralph King (Ward 6), Gina Pieragostine (Council), Helen Briggs (Planning 

 Commission), Laura Hulett (Board of Zoning). Also present, Law Director John Montello, and 

 Clerk of Council Tracy Simons. 

 Hard copies of the Charter were distributed to all members for review. John Montello explains 

 that the purpose of the Charter review is to update, add, or remove items as necessary, and to 

 keep current with State and Federal guidelines. 

 Mayor Koci appointed Helen Briggs as Chairman, and Gina Pieragostine as Secretary, both 

 accepted the positions. All Charter members were sworn in by Mayor Koci. 

 Helen Briggs continued the meeting suggesting that members begin to review the Charter so 

 that discussions can begin at the next scheduled meeting. It was agreed by all to reconvene on 

 Monday, March 28, 2022 at 6:30 PM at Ellenwood Center. 

 There being no further business, Helen Briggs motions to adjourn, and Ralph King seconds the 

 motion. Meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM. 

 Respectfully, 

 Gina Pieragostine, Secretary 


